
Fiber Cable Install- Town of Farmington  
Farmington Residents, 

The town has received numerous inquiries regarding the diggers hotline u�lity 
loca�ng and the presence of u�lity crew working throughout the town.   This 
work is associated with a Charter Communica�ons underground fiber project.  
Charter Communica�ons is installing a new fiber network throughout the 
community to increase and improve fiber internet service to our residents.  This 
will also offer addi�onal service provider op�ons for our town residents. 

 

This is not a town contracted project, nor is it town funded.   The only town 
involvement in this work is approving the permit to allow them to work within 
the towns right of way (ROW).  Typically, the ROW is 66’ wide, usually measuring 
33’ from the center line of the road.  This is the only area that the town has 
authorized them to work, not on any private property. We also do not specify 
where the pedestals are placed or underground vaults are installed.  Charter 
Communica�ons team has communicated that they will work with property 
owners for the best placement op�ons. 

 

If you have any ques�ons or concerns, please feel free to contact the Charter 
Communica�ons representa�ve list below. 

Kelly Thorson 

Office Manager 
Mi-Tech Services, Inc. 
 

16500 W Rogers Drive  
New Berlin,  WI  53151 
  

Direct: 262.649.5386 x2502  
Email: kthorson@mi-tech.us 
www.mi-tech.us 
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